
 

 

 

 

 
 

Mrs. Prideaux’s Weekly Newsletter 
For the Week of October 28th 

 

This week’s focus… 
 

Religion:  We will continue to learn about the 

saints and the rosary. 

Reading:  The students will continue to work 

on the reading comprehension strategy of 

questioning. 

Word Work: The students will review “r” 

controlled consonant blends. 

Writer’s Workshop:  We will complete our 

Halloween stories.  The students are learning 

the importance of detail in stories. 

Math: The students are learning how to make 

a ten help them add and how to add three 

addends. 

Social Studies: The students will understand 

why people wanted to leave Europe to 

discover a new land. 

 

 

 

 

“There is no problem, I tell you, no matter 

how difficult it is, that we cannot resolve 

by the prayer of the Holy Rosary.” 

 

Sister Lucia of Fatima 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Class Halloween Party 

 This Thursday, at 2 p.m., the 

students will celebrate Halloween 

together. 

 

 
VIP/Grandparents Day 

 

     I look forward to seeing the students 

dressed as their favorite saints!  The 

celebration will be Friday, November 1st.  We 

will begin with mass at 10 a.m.   

 

Virtue of the Month: 

 Obedience 

“You will not have the readiness to say "yes" 

to the great things if you do not train 

yourselves to say "yes" to the thousand and 

one occasions of obedience that come your 

way throughout the day.” 

 

Saint Mother Teresa 


